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Full Text

The Permanent Forum welcomes the efforts of the indigenous Global Coordinating
Group to respond to the request of the President of the General Assembly as its
sixty-eighth session, which concluded with the nomination of two indigenous
advisers. The Forum urges the President of the sixty-eighth session to formalize
their designation so as to start the consultation process on the high-level plenary
meeting/World Conference on Indigenous Peoples as soon as possible, by June.
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